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Friday 15th December 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Parking Update – Police Priority 

 

I am writing to share that I represented our school community at the Safer Neighbourhood Action Panel 

yesterday evening. A Safer Neighbourhood Action Panel (SNAP) meeting for our area takes place every 

three months. Residents living in Hopton can attend the meeting to have their say and help shape local 

priorities. 

 

The meeting gives people the chance to raise any issues or concerns they may have about where they 

live and speak to panel members made up of representatives from the police, district council and other 

agencies. 

 

After sharing the serious concerns raised by parents, staff and governors, experienced with parking on 

Coast Road at the beginning and end of the school day, the panel have agreed to make this their priority 

for the next three months. This means that we will have increased police patrols for the foreseeable 

future.  

 

Thank you for your continued support in keeping pupils safe. 

 

I hope that this offers reassurance. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Kellie Egleton 

Headteacher 


